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ADDENDUM TO TENDER 

Mandera County Government wishes to notify all prospective bidders that the closing date for 

tenders advertised on the Standard of 24th December, 2018, has been extended to 15th January, 

2018. Bidders are also informed that Tender no MCG/OT/031/2018/2019 for Prequalification of 

suppliers per sub-county will be deposited at the tender box located at the sub-county 

administrators office and not at the supply chain offices at the county treasury as earlier 

communicated.  

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

County Head of Supply Chain Management. 

FOR: COUNTY CHIEF OFFICER ACCOUNTING & FINANCIAL SERVICES 

 


